

Congratulations— Jones Memorial United Methodist Church

150th Anniversary

March 2, 2014

As Mayor of the District of Columbia, it is my pleasure to extend congratulations to Jones Memorial United Methodist Church of Washington on the occasion of your 150th Anniversary celebration.



The congregation of Jones Memorial United Methodist Church shares a rich legacy and history in this city, and continues to be an example of what it means to love one another and give cheerfully to those in need. As you gather to celebrate this special occasion, it is also an opportunity to commend Reverend Loretta E. Johnson for providing spiritual guidance and enrichment to this congregation and community. I thank each of you for the many years of service and fellowship, and wish you continued success as you pursue the goals of peace and harmony to all.

On behalf of the District of Columbia,

HAPPY 150th ANNIVERSARY!

Mayor, District of Columbia

